WASTE PRO’

Caring For Our Communities®

02/23/2022

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
NPDES Stormwater MSGP DMR

Mail Station #2511

2600 Blair Stone Rd

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

RE: RMPF (Clean MRF)

FLRO5G973

To whom it may concern,

| am writing you today as required by our Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan. Normally we
would be required to perform a biennial analytical sampling and analysis. However, we are a
RMPF (Clean MRF) and therefore, not required to perform the analytical sampling and analysis.
This letter is being sent in lieu of the sampling reports as required by the Stormwater Pollution
Plan.

Sincerely,

L

Daniel Carle
Division Manager
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